

23 June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Change of end of term date

I am writing to let you know that, due to unforeseen circumstances, we have had to change the end of term date for all students. The last day of term for students will be Monday 26 June.

I would like to thank you for your continued support and all our students for their hard work and resilience in what has been a challenging year.

I wish you and your families an enjoyable and safe summer.

Yours sincerely,

Mandeep Gill

Principal and Chief Executive

Newham Sixth Form College